APAC – Anti-Poverty Action Coalition

	APAC – Anti-Poverty Action Coalition Meeting
Date: April 29, 2019 

	Members Present: Rev. Barb Certa-Werner – HHCS, Jo Sanders – CASDA, Lori Magerl – NWCSA, Cheryl Young – SalArmy, Angie Musolf – NCIL, Lee Sandok-Baker – City of Superior, Kelley Johnson – 2nd Harvest, Dave Nonnemacher – HLUW, Sue Purchase – HDC PRO, Julie Montgomery – UW-Madison, Steve Peterson – St VdP, Lynn Tracy – St VdP, Katelyn Baumann – ASL UWS.

Recorder: Kathy Thompson

	Agenda Item
	Discussion

	Action or Follow-up Required

	Review & Approving of the A.P.A.C. documents:
Voting for WIBOSCOC Representative & Board Member:

Transportation Issues:
	Guiding Principles

Membership

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)

All were approved.
For the WIBOSCOC Representative & Board Membership:

Millie Rounsville from NW Wisconsin Community Services Agency.

There was a lot of discussion regarding how many and what type of questions to ask.  
What is the objective of the survey?  This will go before the city and concerns will be voiced.

Some of the questions to possibly ask are:

How do you get around?

What type of transportation do you use?

What hours do you need transportation?

Do you have a vehicle?

What is your alternative mode of safe transportation?

Do you/would you bike or walk if there were safe sidewalks?

What is your #1 mode of transportation?

How long does it take you?  Doctor, job, school, etc.

How can bussing serve you better?


	Nominated by Cheryl Young from Salvation Army & seconded by Jo Sanders from CASDA.  Aye’s all around.

Officers needed:  

The Chair
Vice Chair

Recorder

Youth Event Planning:  Tanya & Jane were to be working with Nicki on this.

The Point In Time count is:  July 24th from 11:00 pm to 6:00 am.

The Homeless Connect expo from NCIL at the Mariner Mall in Superior will be July 25th from 11:00 - 3:00 pm.

There will be 5 counties in total of information gathered from the survey.

We can have a student crunch the numbers and have ready for the council presentation.

	Agency Sharing:
	Jo from CASDA said that they had rooms open for any who are eligible for shelter.  She also said that she met with the new director; Pam Benson and feels good about the change.  Jo also invited her to come and join a meeting.
Julie will be teaching a class called Teen Cuisine.  She will email everyone a flyer. 

Lori from NWCSA is going to be going to the next month BOS meeting.
Lynn handed out flyers for their Pancake Breakfast on May 5th as well as NWCSA on June 9th for their Pancake fundraiser at Solid Rock.

	If you have any corrections (or additions), please feel free to email Kathy at kathy.thompson@harborhousecs.org


	Conclusion
	                           Meeting Adjourned.
	Next APAC Meeting May 20, 2019  10:00 am  & Homeless Connect Planning meeting afterwards at 11:00 am.



